
From: Chris Green 
Sent: 18 November 2004 12:46 
To: Cllr. David Blood; Cllr. Richard Burt; Cllr. Graham Debney; Cllr. Judy Foster; Cllr. 

Patrick Harley; Cllr. Rachel Harris; Cllr. Zafar Islam; Cllr. Karen Jordan; Cllr. Peter 
Miller; Cllr. Mary Patrick; Cllr. Sarah Pearce; Cllr. Geoffrey Southall; Cllr. Rosemary 
Tomkinson; Cllr. Dave Tyler; Cllr. Margaret Wilson 

Cc: Karen Smith; Rupert Dugdale; John Woodall; Joanne Bounds 
Subject: Additional public Meeting: Draft Wordsley & Ridge Hill Hospitals Development Brief. 

 
Dear Councillors, 
 
You will recall that additional consultation was requested by Councillor Harris at the last 
Brierley Hill Area Committee meeting in respect of residents living to the south of the site 
in the Hawbush area. 
 
A final public meeting has been organised to take place on Tuesday 30th November at 
7.00 - 8.30 PM at Hawbush Primary School, Hawbush Road, Hawbush, Brierley Hill. 
 
Residents in the Hawbush area are being informed by letter, poster and press adverts to 
help publicise the meeting. The meeting falls towards the end of the extended public 
consultation stage on the Draft Brief. The Consultation Stage on the Draft Brief will close 
on 3rd December and will then enable all comment received to be reviewed and 
reported back to Development Control Committee. 
 
I would add that steady feedback is being received through the three meetings already 
held, written responses and phone calls received. A further public meeting will take 
place on Tuesday 23rd November at 7.00PM in the Gym at Crestwood School, Bromley 
Lane, Kingswinford, again in response to earlier requests.  
 
I hope that this information is helpful; please contact me if I you wish to discuss this 
advice further. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Chris Green.    
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